



Ambassade du Canada

June 15, 2015

MOTAZ

Dear Mr. Motaz Raslan,

Chairman of the Canada-Egypt Business Council

On behalf of the Embassy of Canada in Cairo, I would like to convey my sincere thanks to you, the Canada-Egypt Business Council (CEBC) and its member companies for your generous contributions and making the Canada Day event on June 8, 2015, a huge success. You are a good friend of the Embassy of Canada in Cairo and we cherish this relationship.

As Egypt continues to welcome international companies and investments, we anticipate a number of Canadian companies visiting Cairo and other cities and the CEBC could be well positioned to help them explore commercial opportunities in this large country. We also encourage you to organize trade missions to Canada and establishing close working links with the Canada-Arab Business Council in Canada and other good business organizations. We continue to appreciate the positive role played by the CEBC in organizing useful seminars on important economic issues.

It is also through international business executives like yourself, who have strong ties with Canada, that we continue to strengthen the Canada-Egypt bilateral relations.

Wishing you continued success.

Yours sincerely.

Troy Lulashnyk Ambassador

Canada